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September 2, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

During these uncertain times, the district continues to work diligently to ensure the entire Perth Amboy School 

community, families, staff, and students are safe and supported.  As we continue to prepare for the beginning of 

the 2020-2021 school year I along with the vice principal, Mrs. Ficarra are excited to work with each of you.   

On Monday, August 31, 2020, Dr. Roman and Dr. Rodriguez shared letters with the school community. If you 

have not already reviewed each communication, please click on the links below.  Please remember that 

information will be released in real time as it becomes available. This is a rapidly changing situation and we 

must all remain flexible and adapt accordingly. 

2020-2021 All Remote Instruction Community Letter 08.31.2020 SPA.pdf  Spanish Letter  

2020-2021 All Remote Instruction Community Letter 08.31.2020 ENG.pdf English Letter  

Please know that we will be in touch regarding the expectations of guidelines that were released.  We will also 

continue to support you and your child’s remote instructional needs.  We look forward to creating a strong 

partnership, both remotely when we eventually return to our school. 

The one thing that is certain is that we are a team, we’ve got this, and we will do amazing things this year 

together.      

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Edwin Nieves, Principal   

https://www.paps.net/cms/lib/NJ01001771/Centricity/Domain/4/2020-2021%20All%20Remote%20Instruction%20Community%20Letter%2008.31.2020%20SPA.pdf
https://www.paps.net/cms/lib/NJ01001771/Centricity/Domain/4/2020-2021%20All%20Remote%20Instruction%20Community%20Letter%2008.31.2020%20ENG.pdf

